
 

ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

SMS /CIR/2022-23/18        Date: 11/02/2023 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students of Class X Batch 2022-23, 
 
Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. 
 

We are sure your ward is preparing well for the upcoming board examination of 2022–23. 

Kindly help them to continue to remain focused on their studies, and we wish & pray that all of 

them will do well in their secondary school examinations in the session 2022–23. 

• Kindly read and follow the instructions given in the admit card:- 

• Students who are appearing for the board exam are to carry their ID card, Admit Card, 

transparent pouches and bottle if required. 

• Students need to be in school winter uniform for all the exams in the Examination 

centre before 10:00 am in the morning. 

• One teacher representative will be there from St. Montfort School in the centre, in case 

of any need, kindly contact him/her. 

You are requested to note the following changes as the Board Exam is coming to an end on 

March 21st 2023. 

We wish to start the admission process of class XI from 10th April 2023 .The students and parents 

are requested to fill their admission forms, from 10th April 2023 to 15th April 2023.If your ward is 

not satisfied with the subject allotted, you may come for the counselling on April 15, 17, 18.  We 

intend to start the new practice session for class XI on 24th April 2023. 

 
Kindly Note:-The subject allotment list will be displayed on April 10th, 2023 based on 

their Pre-Board marks and on the choices they have given to the school. 
 

 

 

Bro.Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


